
Minutes of the Antrim Township Supervisors 
Budget Work Session Meeting 

 
 
November 01, 2022              7:00 PM 
                                                                                                           
The Antrim Township Board of Supervisors met Tuesday, November 01, 2022 at the Antrim Township 
Building, located at 10655 Antrim Church Road, Greencastle, PA, 17225. The following members present: 
Rick Baer, Chairman; Chad Murray, Vice Chairman; Pat Heraty, John Alleman and Fred Young. The 
following were also in attendance: Jennifer Becknell, Secretary-Treasurer.   
 
Baer called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. 
 
Becknell placed, one at a time, each of the submitted Department budget requests on the Smartboard.   This 
allowed all Supervisors to review the items and amounts being requested and make their comments.  The 
Departments included Roads, Parks, Zoning-IT-Stormwater, Payroll-Benefits and Sewer-Water. 
 
After a thorough review, the Supervisors had some modifications to take back to the Department Leaders 
for adjusting on their budget requests.   
 
Becknell provided the Supervisors with a copy of the master payroll spreadsheet, using an 8% increase for 
COLA (Cost of Living Adjustment).  After much discussion, it was decided that the Supervisors wanted to 
speak to a few neighboring municipalities on their intentions for COLA increases.  
 
A Heraty/Young motion passed 5-0 to adjourn the Regular Meeting at 9:15 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
 
Jennifer Becknell 
Township Secretary-Treasurer 


